
Wednesday, October 9th, 2019

Mobile drop in centers are back! Our partners at PCO HOPE will be hosting a mobile drop
in center on Thursday, June 17th,  at the First Congressional Church, located at 639 High
Street in Hanson, MA, from 5:00pm - 8:00pm. Dinner will be provided, and the event will
be held outdoors and in compliance with all Massachusetts COVID-19 guidelines. Narcan
training will be available at the event. For more information, visit the PCO HOPE
Facebook page here: https://www.facebook.com/pcohope

 The Police Assisted Addiction and Recovery Initiative (PAARI) is offering Recovery Coach
Academy part one! This training is being sponsored by the Plymouth County Drug Abuse Task
Force, which means you are invited to attend free of cost. This will be an in-person training,
running from Monday June 21- Thursday June 24 in the training room of Carver's new Police
Department. The Recovery Coach Academy will provide you with the first step towards
becoming a state-certified Recovery Coach! For more information on how to sign up, contact
Hannah Panteleos at hpanteleos@plymouthcountyoutreach.org

Please save the date for The Brockton Area Annual Overdose Vigil by Candlelight on
Tuesday, August 31st, in recognition of International Overdose Awareness Day. This
will be an in-person event. If you would like to submit a story and/or a photograph of
a loved one to the memorial slideshow, please send to photo.vigil@gmail.com. All
photographs must be approved by a family member and not include any substances
Follow the Brockton Area Prevention Collaborative on Facebook for more details:
@BrocktonAreaPreventionCollaborative.

For more information contact, PCO Operations Supervisor
Hannah Panteleos | hpanteleos@plymouthcountyoutreach.org

*Data provided by Kelley Research Associates 

PLYMOUTH COUNTY OUTREACH

The latest news and updates on overdose related incidents in Plymouth County, MA and how
law enforcement and public health officials are tackling this opioid epidemic in real-time.

OVERDOSE STATISTICS 5/01/21 - 5/31/21

UPCOMING TRAINING!

101 incidents 

71% non-fatal        8% fatal          21% at-risk*

46 successful home visits*
*The outreach team made contact with a SUD, family/friend or both.

*A loved one reported this individual due to concern of potential overdose.
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